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On June 8, 2005, new California regulations governing the sale of organic products at certified farmers’ markets went into effect.  Anyone selling organic products at a certified farmers’ market must post a copy of his/her current State of California organic registration and documentation of organic certification.  The organic grower may black out the acreage and annual sales figures on the copy of the certificates that are posted for the public.  He or she must, however, have a complete and unaltered copy of current organic documents with him or her at the market and produce them on the request of an enforcement official. (
The 2005 California Farm Conference will be held on November 13 – 15, 2005 in Ventura.  The California Farm Conference is a non-profit organization whose primary mission is to protect, support, and increase the economic viability of small-scale farmers and their connections to the health of California communities.  If you desire to participate in this year’s Conference, or want more information about the Conference, call Conference Co-chair Judy Mayora at 530-734-8732, ext. 125. (
In June, SAGE (Sustainable Agriculture Education) produced “The Farmers’ Market Resource Kit”, a guide aimed at expanding the number of certified farmers’ markets in San Francisco.  SAGE hopes that the 51-page publication will help to educate community groups interested in starting local markets; help policy makers have a better understanding of how markets contribute to civic life; inform agencies responsible for market oversight on the current views of market operators; and provide useful background information for the staff and boards of existing certified farmers’ markets.  To learn more about the Farmers’ Market Resource Kit, call Sibella Kraus at 510-526-1793.(
The Southland Board of Directors will meet at 2:30 PM on Sunday, July 24, 2005 at Memorial Park in Santa Monica.  Everyone is welcome to attend. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
